
 
 

Casual Dining Sub-Committee Minutes 
April 24,  2024  10:30 am 

              Auditorium Conference Room 
 
 
 
 

Present:  Judy Schmidt, Susan Scott, Mary Reter, Pink Wesorick, Jan Ulics 
Absent:   Marissa Larcom 
 
Judy called the meeting to order at 10:30 am.  A quorum was present. 
 
Grille Questions:  What happened to Fat Free Milk?     And what about getting regular size 
condiments to use in the grille instead of packets? 
 
Grille Comments:  It was noted that the grille had started using crumbled bacon on BLT 
sandwiches instead of strips of bacon.   We suggested going back to strips. 
 
There is a new full sized stand up freezer in the grille for ice cream products.  It has been 
well received.  It has been placed in the area where the trash receptacle and dish return was 
located.  The trash has been moved across the room. 
 
Theresa and Marissa are working on a new menu and pricing for grille items.  It should be 
ready for review in May and will plan to take effect the first of June. 
 
Sports Bar Comments: We suggested changing the Sports Bar menu every 2 months 
instead of 3 months. 
 
We like the Cheese, Meat and Fruit Board offered as one of the menu items.  We believe it 
has too much meat and not enough cheese and fruit. 
 
Some of the chips used with the Artichoke Dip were tough and appeared stale.  Is the 
kitchen staff warming the chips with the dip?  That could make chips taste stale. 
 
We would like to see Pretzel Bites and Cheese brought back.  It was a popular item with the 
residents. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 am and Judy reminded us of the next meeting date:  
May 29, 2024. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Scott 
Secretary 


